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Lab Testing Update 

 

 
Noble Helium Limited (ASX:NHE) (“Noble Helium” or “the Company”) provides 
the following update on Mbelele-1 and Mbelele-2 lab results. 
 
The samples from both wells are in the queue waiting to be tested but no results are available or 
likely to be available before Christmas.  The Company will provide an update as soon as the test 
results become available. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release on ASX by Noble Helium's Board of 
Directors. 
 
 
For further information: 
Justyn Wood     Gareth Quinn 
Co-Founder and CEO    Managing Director 
Noble Helium Limited    Republic PR 
justyn@noblehelium.com.au   gareth@republicpr.com.au  
+61 410 626 261    +61 407 711 108     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASX Release 

Green helium for 
a hi-tech world. 
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Forward-looking statements  
 
This announcement may contain certain “forward-looking statements”. Forward looking statements can 
generally be identified by the use of forward-looking words such as, “expect”, “should”, “could”, “may”, 
“predict”, “plan”, “will”, “believe”, “forecast”, “estimate”, “target” and other similar expressions. Indications of, 
and guidance on, future earnings and financial position and performance are also forward-looking statements. 
Forward-looking statements, opinions and estimates provided in this presentation are based on assumptions 
and contingencies which are subject to change without notice, as are statements about market and industry 
trends, which are based on interpretations of current market conditions. Forward-looking statements including 
projections, guidance on future earnings and estimates are provided as a general guide only and should not 
be relied upon as an indication or guarantee of future performance. 

Competent Persons Statement  
 
The technical information provided in this announcement has been compiled by Mr. Ashley Howlett, 
Exploration Manager, Professor Andrew Garnett, Non-Executive Director, and Mr. Justyn Wood, Chief 
Executive Officer, all of Noble Helium Limited.  The resource estimates have been prepared in accordance 
with the definitions and guidelines set forth in the Petroleum Resources Management System, 2018, approved 
by the Society of Petroleum Engineers. 
 
Mr Howlett is a qualified geologist with over 20 years technical, and management experience in exploration 
for, appraisal and development of, oil and gas resources. Mr Howlett has reviewed the results, procedures and 
data contained in this announcement and consents to the inclusion in this announcement of the matters based 
on the information in the form and context in which it appears. 

Cautionary Statement for Prospective Resource Estimates 
 
With respect to the Prospective Resource estimates contained within this report, it should be noted that the 
estimated quantities of gas that may potentially be recovered by the future application of a development project 
relate to undiscovered accumulations. These estimates have an associated risk of discovery and risk of 
development.  Further exploration and appraisal is required to determine the existence of a significant quantity 
of potentially moveable helium. 
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